
March 25, 2021

Dear Rep. Bynum and committee members,

I strongly support HB 3265 and am writing to ask that you pass this bill. I know many immigrants who have lived in Oregon for many 
years and know how often they feel afraid. This bill will strengthen the protections our laws offer them so they feel safer living in 
Oregon.

Sincerely,

Mark Barham
1039 N Beech
Portland, OR


